
 
 

 
 Executive Headteacher: John DF Martin MA                    Deputy Headteacher:  Ms R Willmouth MSc 

Greenbank Campus: Winklebury Way, Basingstoke, Hampshire. RG23 8BN 
Rooksdown Campus: Park Prewett Road, Basingstoke, Hampshire. RG24 9XA 

Tel: (01256) 473777       Fax: (01256) 330332       email: admin@castlehillprimary.net      Website: www.castlehillprimary.net 
 

 

 

21st February 2023 

Year 6 Stubbington Trip 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

Further to our recent letters regarding the Year 6 residential trip to Stubbington, thank you for registering your child’s 

interest and paying the deposit to secure their place.  We can now confirm that we have secured the week of 

Monday 30th October to Friday 3rd November 2023. 

 

The total cost of the trip including the return coach travel is £257.00.  As you have paid the initial deposit of £20.00, 

the balance remaining is £237.00.  You will be able to make payments, via scopay.com, for the trip between now and 

July.  If you would like to pay for the majority of the trip in one payment this is also an option.  Below is a suggested 

payment schedule and reminders will be sent. 

 

We do ask that your child’s trip is paid for in full by the end of July 2023, as this is when the school has to settle the 

final invoice. 

 
Payment Due Date Amount 

Non-refundable deposit 13th January 2023 £20 

Interim payment 28th February 2023 £40 

1st instalment 31st March 2023 £40 

2nd instalment 30th April 2023 £40 

3rd instalment 31st May 2023 £40 

4th instalment 30th June 2023 £40 

Final instalment 31st July 2023 £37 

 

We will be holding an information talk for parents in the Autumn term. In the meantime, if you are interested, please 

follow this link to watch a short video about Stubbington to give you further insight into the activities that are 

provided https://hants.gov.uk/educationandlearning/stubbingtonstudycentre 

 

Stubbington are also hosting open days for Year 5 pupils and their families to go and have a look around their 

facilities on Saturday 11th March and Saturday 1st July 10am to 4pm. 

https://www.hants.gov.uk/educationandlearning/stubbingtonstudycentre/opendays 

The children always have a fabulous time on our school residential and we are sure that 2023 will be no exception! 

If you have any queries or concerns with regards to any aspect of the residential trip, including payment, please do 

not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Castle Hill Primary School Team 
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